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SPECIAL DATES OF INTEREST: 

 EOC Tests May 21-23 

 Graduation Ceremony & 
Last Day of School May 24 

2ND REGIONAL QURAN COMPETITION 

MEMORIZATION & TELAWA 

The Weekly Scoop 

 1st place 2nd place 3rd place 

Level 1 
Mariam 

Darb 

Mohammad 

Abdel-Qawi 
Aisha Sajid 

Level 2 

Hammad 

Sajid 

  

Kadijah 

Alam 

  

Muhammad 

Abdu-Raqib 

Level 3 
Mariam  

Wadood 

Salaam 

Awad 

Mariam  

Wadood 

The Prophet (SAW) 
said: “Whoever gives 

food for a fasting person 
to break his fast, he will 
have a reward like theirs, 
without that detracting 
from their reward in the 

slightest.”  
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PARTY! 
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For questions please email: info@darunnoor.org 

LAST WEEK OF 

SCHOOL! 
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AGES 5-11 

IN-

STEAM 

INFO@DARUNNOOR.ORG 

Registration Open Soon!  

Contact Sr Aasiyah for more info: 

AASALAAM@DARUNNOOR.ORG 



 

D
N

A
  

ATLANTA 

SCIENCE 

ACADEMY 

COLLEGE PREP,  
KNOWLEDGE, &  

MORALITY 

There are plenty of reasons and opportunities to volunteer or intern at  

DNA Atlanta Science Academy. For more information please email: 

 

PTO 

Administration 

Classrooms/Field Trips 

Sports 

Georgia Bright Futures Foundation 

Internship 

VISIT US AT: 

DARUNNOOR.ORG 

434 14th ST NW 

ATLANTA, GA 30318 

404-876-5051 

INFO@DARUNNOOR.ORG 

18-19 

Contact: 

info@darunnoor.org 

▪ Please submit Enrollment/Re-Enrollment applications A-S-A-P! 

▪ New students must come in for an interview (all grades)  

   & testing (1st-12th) before they can be accepted. 

▪ Don’t forget to pay off any past due balances before the  

   end of the term. 

▪ Contact Sr Faye to make sure you’re not missing any required 

    documents before students can attend school 2018-2019.  

▪ The school will be open during the summer months, please 

    look out for more info on our summer hours. 

▪ Let us know if you’re not receiving e-mails so we can keep in 

    contact over the summer with updates and info.  


